ASSAM UNIVERSITY, SILCHAR
CIRCULAR

Assam Power Distribution Company Limited (APDCL) vide their Notice No.
GM/SZ/APDCL/CAR/T-9/2017-18/641 dated 6" Sep’2017 has communicated

that in view of ensuing Durga Puja Festival they are going to undertake some
major renovation works in the distribution line/ upgradation of transformer etc
during the period of 8" Sep’2017 to 10" Sep’2017. It has also been
communicated by APDCL that due to said reason there may be interruption in
- power supply during said period and they have sought cooperation from all

concerned.

In view of above all members of university community may bear with power
cut during said period.
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File No. AUE/COE/MISC/65/2015 Date: 07.09.2017
Copy to:

PS to VC for information of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.
All Deans of Schools for information

All HODs’ for information

All Ofticers’ for information

All Wardens’ for information
All Quarter Dwellers’ for information
Director, Computer Centre, with a request to upload the circular in the
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university website.
8. Notice Board.
9. File.
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